
Battepwood House 
near Port Hope, Ontario.
January 6, 1933*

Dear Sir Arthur,

I have your letter with the 

enclosed letter to Sir Arthur Salter which I 

am forwarding at once. His present address is:

66 Cornwall Gardens,
London, S.Vf.7.

I am expecting to hear at any time 

the subject of his Massey Lecture and I have just 

written to ask him to let us have it at his earliest 

convenience.

It is very kind of you to suggest 

that McGill might give Salter an honorary degree. 

It will be very greatly appreciated.

Year.
•Vith all good wishes for the New

Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. 
McGill University,

Montreal, Quebec.


